The Englewood Board of Commissions met in regular session on October 14™ 2019 at 6:00 PM in the
Municipal Building.

Call to Order
The meeting was called to order by Vice Mavor Jason Hitt.
Roll Call

Roll call was given by Angie Napier. Mayor Bzlinda Jackson, Vice Mayor Jason Hitt, Commissioners
Shawn Martin, and Dwayne Arrowood were present. Randy Reddish was not present.

Invocation-Pledge of Allegiance

Invocation and the Pledge of Allegiance was given by Vice Mayor Jason Hitt.

Communications from the Mayor

N/A

Commissioner Reports

N/A

Police Department Report

Police Department report was given by Zach Ellis.
Library Report
Library Report was given by Virginia Key.

Fire Department Report

Fire.Chief Billy Roach gave the library report.

Approval of October 2019 Minutes

Dwayne Arrowood made a motion to approuve October 2019 Minutes. Shawn Martin seconded the
motion, all ayes.

Budget Amendment for Englewood Public Library

A motion was made by Mayor Jackson to approve the Library Amendment. Shawn Martin seconded the
motion, all ayes.

Beth Sizemore- Englewood Water Tower

Beth Sizemore was not present but Vice Mayor Hitt gave an update on the progress being made by the
Water Tower Committee. Hitt stated the apglication was submitted prior to October 1%, 2019. It is
currently being reviewed by the Tennessee Historical Commission. It will be submitted in January 2020
to the National Park Service for the final app-oval. If this is approved, our water tower will be the first
historical water tower in the state of Tennessee.



First Reading of Ordinance 10-14-19-112

Mayor Jackson made a motion to approve the ordinance. Dwayne Arrowood seconded the motion. Roll
call: Belinda Jackson; yes, Jason Hitt, yes; Dwayne Arrowood; yes, Shawn Martin; no.

Add Jason Hitt , Angie Napier and Sondra D2nton as Check Signers

A motion was made by Mayor Belinda Jackson to approve check signers. Dwayne Arrowood seconded
the motion, all ayes.

Accepting Resignhation of Mayor Belinda Jackson

Dwayne Arrowood made a motion to accept the resignation. Shawn Martin seconded, all ayes.

Code Enforcement Announcement

Vice Mayor Hitt said the Board of Commissicn worked for almost three hours in a workshop meeting to
revise the ordinances in Title 10 and Title 13 The existing ordinances must be enforced by law until they
are revised. There is another workshop meezing planned for Monday, October 21 2019 at 6:00PM.

Any Other Business to come before the Board

Virginia Key ask that City Attorney Melissa Parsons check to see if there is a state law on cats wearing
collars.

Adjournment

Vice Mayor Jason Hitt made a motion to adjourn. Commissioner Shawn Martin seconded, all ayes.
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